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You can check your P60 online
Don’t forget, if you need to complete a self-assessment tax return you can view and
print your 2019/20 P60 easily by registering for an MPO account. You can also access
previous P60s along with your monthly payslips, as well as send us secure messages.

We’ll be in touch next year when your 2020/21 P60 becomes available.

Be scam aware 
It’s important to be aware of pension scams and how to protect yourself against
them. The Financial Conduct Authority (FCA) provide information on what to do if
you think you’ve been targeted.

Warning signs that someone is trying to scam you include:
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• Contact that comes out of the blue also known as a “cold call”
• Someone placing pressure on you to make a decision
• Promising unrealistic returns on investment.

Make yourself Scam Smart and learn the other warning signs to keep yourself and
your pension safe.

Returning to teaching?
If you’ve returned to teaching in a role
that’s pensionable within the Scheme,
it’s important to know how this can
impact your pension. You can find out
more on our website.

If you’ve taken on a role as part of the
National Tutoring Programme, it’s
unlikely you’ll have your teacher’s
pension abated as employment as a tutor
or academic mentor wouldn’t be
recognised as eligible employment. Find
out more here.

^

Transitional Protection
You may have heard about the
 government’s consultation on proposals
to address the discrimination caused by
the transitional protection
arrangements, when the career average
scheme was introduced in 2015. The
consultation is now closed and the
government are now considering the
various responses and will publish its
response in due course.

You can stay up to date with the case
and any potential changes through our
website.
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Power of Attorney changes
If you’ve a Lasting Power of Attorney (LPA) in place it’s important to let us know.

For any LPA registered in England or Wales on or after 17 July 2020, you can use the
new online service. The service will allow us to check an LPA online, and means that
you won’t need to send us paper copies.

If the LPA was put in place before 17July 2020, you’ll still need to send an original
or certified copy of the document.

^

Pensions board
We currently have a member representative vacancy on the Teachers’ Pension
Scheme Pension Board (TPSPB).

Pension Boards were set up to allow for transparency in public service pension
schemes. The TPSPB has been running since 2015.

The successful candidate will not need to be a pension expert but should be able to
demonstrate skills and experience detailed in the role and person specification.

https://www.gov.uk/use-lasting-power-of-attorney


Find out more about the Board and what to do if you wish to apply.

Don’t forget to register for My Pension Online. MPO allows you
to view your P60 and keep your personal details up to date. 
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